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This bill and this request for funds is so very important.  These grounds are literally 

falling apart, and it is imperative that the buildings and grounds receive much needed 

repairs so that the OSFEC can continue to host not only the Oregon State Fair and to 

be utilized for Emergency Management, but to also be able to provide year-round 

Exposition services to our community.  Please consider passing this bill. 


